
2015 Director’s Message to Hartstone Guests 
 

 

Help Hartstone Build the Chapel 

 

 

Starting Nov.1st we will begin the renovation of the  

Meeting Hall into a Chapel. 

 

This has been a desire of the Hartstone Board of Directors  

and a request from many Hartstone Campers. We believe that this will 

bring much glory to God. Would you consider making a financial 

contribution to help us in this effort.  

Thank you for your love and support of Hartstone. Gifts can be mailed to 

Hartstone or given to Director-Dave Dick. Please make checks out to: 

Hartstone Bible Camp and indicate on memo line: Chapel Project 

 

Not to us, 

Dave Dick, Director 

 


